
 

 

Thames Bridge Club 
 

Minutes of the Committee Meeting held 11am on Monday 9 June 2025 

 

Expected: Carol, Greg, Ted, Lorraine, Sabrina, Judith 

 

Apologies: Louise, Karen W, Sue, Barbara  Accepted  Moved:   Greg Seconded: Carol 

Minutes of the previous meeting on 5 May 2025 had been circulated and are on our website. 

Moved: That the minutes of the Committee Meeting held 5 May 2025 are a true and correct record of that meeting.

        Moved:  Ted Seconded: Sabrina 

Matters Arising from Previous Meeting on 7th April 

1. Thames High School Bridge Sessions – Going well 

2. Club Lessons – Going Well 

3. Duties of Recorder.  It will be the responsibility of the recorder to keep a record of any decision of the Committee (or 

its subcommittees) that relates to serious misconduct by Club Members. 

4. IC Teams:  Preparation is going well.  $100 entry fee has been paid.  The Club will pay transport costs to Cambridge at 

the rate of $50 for each of the three teams entered.   Moved:   Carol Seconded: Lorraine 

Correspondence: 

1. Jena – Response to request for suggestions on improving attendance on Tuesday nights was approved 

 

Finance Report:   

 A finance report for the period 1st to 31 May 2025 was attached. 

Moved: “The Treasurer’s Report be received, that Louise be thanked for her work, and that payments of the following 

accounts be approved”      Moved:    Seconded:  

 

Payments to be approved for payment 

Donna Davenport – cleaning (4)     280.00 

Genesis – Electricity      152.81 

Spark – Phone & Internet          50.39 

NZB Lesson Books             172.00 

NZB Promotion                     495.00   

Pak n Save        114.60    

Club Expenses Carol – Hand Wash         64.70 

   Greg – Rubbish Disposal    40.00 

   TCDC Rates   1,343.35 

   WBBC – Teams Entry      100.00 (to be paid in June) 

   Xero                                40.25               1,588.30 

   

        

         Total Payments to be approved                  $2,853.10 

General Business 

1.  Pizza on Tuesday –  was successful – 6 tables (instead of the usual 3-4).  We will do it again on Tuesdays for the 1st 

session of each competition.  There will be no extra cost to players , as it was believed that this will be largely 

covered by the table money received from the additional players.  A wider range of food will be provided. 

2.  Planning for Restricted Tournament 7 September.  Subject to the confirmation of costs – Director, Scorer – the 

entry fee will be $45 per person,  Greg to approach suitable Directors – Nick Saunders, Norm Silcock, other? 

3. AOB? 

Next Meeting:  7 July at 11am 

Meeting Closed:  12.25 


